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Partner of Dentons Hangzhou Office William Yang Gao Delivered A
Seminar to International Students at the School of Law

“Why go abroad?” “How to go abroad?” “What Opportunities?” “What can we

do?” These are the questions proposed by William Yang Gao, Partner of

Dentons Hangzhou Office, at a seminar entitled “China’s Outbound Investment

and Opportunities to Overseas Students” on 16 May 2019.

As an expert of International Investment and International trade, Mr.

William Yang Gao currently holds the position on the Partner-in-Charge of

International Legal Services at Dentons Hangzhou Office. Dentons Law Firm

recently becomes the largest law firm in the world, with 170 offices and more

than 10000 lawyers spreading in 70 countries to provide legal service for their

clients. As the Partner of Dentons Hangzhou Office, William also serves as

Deputy Director of International Investment Professional Committee at

Hangzhou Lawyers’ Association.

Invited by the School of Law, on Wednesday afternoon William delivered a

presentation to the international students of the Law School and shared his

perspectives on the future career opportunities for the international law

students in the area of professional services. By telling several interesting

stories he confronted with during the past years when dealing with the

international trade business and international investment projects for his

Chinese clients abroad, William encouraged the international students to

master Chinese language and to learn more domestic laws and practices as

well the knowledge of Free Trade Agreements and other regional

arrangements. He also emphasized the significance of the extensive network

for a legal professional to help the international clients in an overseas market.

In a Q & A session after the presentation, students who attended the

seminar had a discussion with William on the challenges they met when they

study law in China. At the end of the seminar, representing the International

Legal Services at Dentons Hangzhou Office, William welcomed the

international law students from the School of Law to apply for the internship at

Dentons Hangzhou Office. He said the International Legal Services at Dentons
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Hangzhou Office is willing to open internship opportunities to the good

international students from Zhejiang Gongshang Law School if the students

can meet the criteria.
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